
Development Consents Issued – 19-25 November 2018 
 

Development consent has been granted for the following applications: 

 
DA-6/2019 13630 and 13650 Pacific Highway, MINIMBAH 
 (boundary adjustment) 
 Reasons for Approval: 
 The development is considered appropriate and complies with the relevant aims 

and objectives contained in the Great Lakes Local Environmental Plan 2014 and 
Great Lakes Development Control Plan 2014. 

 Community Consultation: 
 No submissions were received. 

DA-52/2019 34-36 West Street, FORSTER 
 (temporary exhibition home) 
 Reasons for Approval: 
 The development is considered appropriate and complies with the relevant aims 

and objectives contained in the Great Lakes Local Environmental Plan 2014 and 
Great Lakes Development Control Plan 2014. 

 Community Consultation: 
 No submissions were received. 

DA-66/2019 7 Fleeting Place, TUNCURRY 
 (tree removal, change of use to a secondary dwelling, alterations and additions to 

the existing dwelling, new fence and shed) 
 Reasons for Approval: 
 The development is considered appropriate and complies with the relevant aims 

and objectives contained in the Great Lakes Local Environmental Plan 2014 and 
Great Lakes Development Control Plan 2014. 

 Community Consultation: 
 No submissions were received. 

DA-117/2019 6 Hoskins Street, NABIAC 
 (dwelling) 
 Reasons for Approval: 
 The development is considered appropriate and complies with the relevant aims 

and objectives contained in the Great Lakes Local Environmental Plan 2014 and 
Great Lakes Development Control Plan 2014. 

 Community Consultation: 
 No submissions were received. 

DA-134/2019 10 Sunset Place, TUNCURRY 
 (verandah and internal alterations) 
 Reasons for Approval: 
 The development is considered appropriate and complies with the relevant aims 

and objectives contained in the Great Lakes Local Environmental Plan 2014 and 
Great Lakes Development Control Plan 2014. 

 Community Consultation: 
 No submissions were received. 

DA-182/2019 38 Yallambee Street, COOMBA PARK 
 (manufactured home with garage and carport) 
 Reasons for Approval: 
 The development is considered appropriate and complies with the relevant aims 

and objectives contained in the Great Lakes Local Environmental Plan 2014 and 
Great Lakes Development Control Plan 2014. 

 Community Consultation: 
 No submissions were received. 



 

The above consents are available for inspection free of charge at Council’s Customer Service 
Centre during ordinary office hours. 
 


